
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  May 13, 2021 
  
To:  Priests, deacons, parish communicators, principals and presidents, 

chancery staff, men and women religious, Catholic Charities staff and 
seminarians 

   
From:  Maureen Smith, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re: Press Release—Name and details announced for newly 

consolidated school 
           

 
Please see press release regarding name and details announced for newly 
consolidated school here. 

https://mailchi.mp/archatl/name-and-details-announced-for-newly-consolidated-school

